
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

May 10, 2014
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn In Times Like These Hymn # 593

Scripture Focus Jeremiah 6:16

Sabbath School Theme What Is The Good Way? Stephen McIntyre

Bible Study Christ’s Death and The Law Stephen McIntyre

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee Hymn # 12
Scripture Reading Matthew 10: 7, 8 Eugene Stagg
Children’s Offering Aaron Stagg
Children’s Time Jane Smallwood
Offering ADRA Disaster & Famine Relief Eugene Stagg
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams
Special Music            Stephen McIntyre

Sermon  Pastor Jason Williams

Living By Faith:
2. The Man With One Talent  

Closing Hymn Come, All Christians, Be Committed Hymn # 634
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 8:27 pm.              Next Week: 8:36 pm.

Announcements
Good morning to each one and welcome to our worship services today! May God abundantly
bless you as you spend this time in His presence praising Jesus.

Today, we give thanks to God for our mothers. God’s gift of a mother’s heart can never be
adequately expressed!  “Her children arise up, and call her blessed; her husband also, and
he praiseth her.”  Proverbs 31:28

ADRA Offering - Today we join churches across Canada in collecting the annual ADRA Canada
Disaster and Famine Relief Offering. Your gift will support ADRA Canada's international
humanitarian work in times of natural disaster. If you haven't come today prepared to give, please
use your ADRA offering envelope (available today) and mail directly to ADRA Canada, or visit
www.adra.ca or call 1-800-274-2374 to donate. Your generosity will make a difference. 

Our new Neighbourhood Door to Door Ministry will commence this afternoon at 2:00pm.
Anyone participating is welcomed to stay by for a simple soup lunch and commence the ministry
together from the church at 2pm. There is place for you if you are willing to speak at the doors, or
if you are willing to be a silent partner, and as well if you'd like to be a part of a prayer group staying
by at the church. Let us join together in reaching out to community with Jesus. 

"Real Questions - Bible Answers" Mid-week Bible Studies will continue on Tuesday, May 13,
at 7:00pm here at the Church. We will be studying the subject "The Millennium - 1000 Years of
Peace." All are welcomed. Come and bring a friend! 

"You Are My Witnesses" Lay Evangelism Discipleship Training will resume again on Thursday,
May 15, at 7:00pm. Our subject will be "How to Conduct a Bible Study". All are welcome. 

Prayer Group -  Our next meeting for prayer for our church and ministry will take place on Friday,
May 23, at 7:00pm. Location will be the home of Eugene Stagg in Bareneed.  All are welcome.  
Do you know how to quilt?  Do you have quilting materials you'd like to donate? There are a
group of ladies in the Conception Bay area who are seeking to make and donate quilts to children
at the Janeway, and for ladies at Women's Transition Homes on the Avalon peninsula. For more
information or to help with this project, please contact Ann Whyte at 709-240-1464. 

Kingsway College Alumni Homecoming is May 23-25. Honoured classes are from 1944, 1954,
1964, 1974, 1984, 1989, 1994, 2004, and a special reunion for the class of 1959. For information
about schedule, accommodations or the golf tournament please contact Kingsway College at
905-433-1144 ext 210/211.

Next Scheduled Sunshine Band: Sabbath, May 24, at 3:00pm, at Callingwood Downs
Retirement Centre in Clarke's Beach. 

Pastor's Vacation - Pastor Jason and family will on vacation from May 26 to June 10. If you
should have a ministry need or emergency, please contact one of our church elders, or call the
Mission office at 745-4051 for assistance.

Tthe pews at the rear of the sanctuary are reserved for parents with young children. Please
move forward to accommodate. Thank you. 

Remember in Prayer: Our  church membership, especially those who are sick, discouraged, or
shut-in; Our ongoing Bible study programs; Our other upcoming community outreach plans this
year, specifically our neighbourhood outreach; for our church leaders worldwide to have wisdom
from the Lord just now; for our NL Board of Directors and administration. 

NEXT SABBATH: Sermon: Alice Brown Offering: Church Budget


